
 
Fri 23 May 2025 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  

Good afternoon and welcome to the final Parent Bulletin this half term.  Students return to school on 
Monday 2nd June. For your information, below are some of the great celebrations and events that have 
taken place on campus this week as well as important information regarding students and future events. 

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK: 

  ​
Above leftHuge congratulations to our AMAZING Year 11 student, Alyssa Tapley, who was invited to speak at 

the 2025 Breakthrough Prize ceremony in Santa Monica, California, where she shared her personal story before 
David Liu received the prestigious Breakthrough Prize in Life Sciences! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IMpczE6WDzQ 
The ceremony, often referred to as the "Oscars of Science," celebrated significant advancements in life sciences, 
physics, and mathematics. Hosted by James Corden, the gala featured appearances by celebrities such as Jodie 
Foster and Lily Collins, who presented Liu with his award. The evening highlighted the convergence of scientific 

achievement and public recognition, emphasizing the importance of breakthroughs that transcend the 
laboratory to touch lives worldwide. 

From all of the staff and students here Brookvale Groby Learning Campus, we are so very proud of you Alyssa! 

YOU ARE A TRULY AMAZING YOUNG LADY!             

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IMpczE6WDzQ
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2025/05/22142734/Culture-Day-21.5.25.jpg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IMpczE6WDzQ&fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAYnJpZBEwMmsxTDQzVlluVjV2OFk2agEem23AxCjeveUslwGJ1ryTkqy8-Qx2VwpFM_FvWDEA9oL85xBRrmMeTHwgkNk_aem_x53JXQuxfQmu-G9tFMM1gw
https://www.facebook.com/BrookvaleGrobyLearningCampus?__cft__[0]=AZWJMaEQ1ZH-o7FxECRn6nPgt_S6gaUSW3sxeT8vAC1P8T1Xpqp1_gRBaO3B22KDAje-yRSABRnd127yrFrgyyx9knyw3QKhVHzjwxnMKBO9RwLfgxiLK-FD4wzsUM4vBJ_NIgj9OquAYyYOsEwZo_l2-yQphpoYAaPmT2yuicxRGMrwHWi586va4YN9R3rEt-Y_v82VjPSH4W5i5jgyowM5&__tn__=-]K-R


 

All Years ●​ Revised Term Dates for 2025 - 26 click here for the letter shared.  

●​ Arrival and collection times - please be mindful of our local residents and other 
parents/carers when driving near to campus. A polite reminder too that driving onto 
campus is not permitted, regardless of the time of day,  without prior arrangement.  

Year 8 ●​ Big Bang STEM Fair, Birmingham NEC - click here for the letter shared by email 
regarding this exciting opportunity to join this trip.  

Year 10 ●​ Year 10 Geography Students - click here for the letter shared by email regarding the 
required field trips to Birmingham City Centre and the Carding Mill Valley, Shropshire 
on specific dates in September 2025.  

Year 11 ●​ Year 11 letter regarding arrangements and events to the end of term - click here for 
the letter shared by email. 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HUsv1gKvA7yiDTRWVYfluQYT6hxOLPcC/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gf3UIEG7I811h2LE1O8rXOlDnf9X3Cu7/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1CXMv_8MJTSANOapJuTI6IyOu6Fn3d072/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Qah-oWHN-MaQiDx1r5mpiYwZ1xLdyJND/view?usp=drive_link

